ANNOUNCEMENT OF APPOINTMENT
OF THE NEW REGISTRAR FOR THE
BOARD OF VALUERS, APPRAISERS,
ESTATE AGENTS AND PROPERTY
MANAGERS (BOVAEP)

BOVAEP is pleased to announce the
appointment of Ms. Pamela Marie Jerome
Anthony as the new Registrar of BOVAEP
replacing Ms. Sumarni Binti A. Rahman has
ended her service after serving for 3 years with
LPEPH.

BOVAEP welcomes Ms. Pamela Marie Jerome
Anthony onboard and looks forward to
benefiting from her experience and services in
strengthening regulation of the profession.

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Pamela Marie
Jerome Anthony as the new Registrar of
BOVAEP.




